
Customer Accounts

Due to the Village of Indiantown
purchasing Indiantown Company, there
will be changes that affect how you set
up new service as of October 1, 2020.

After September 26, 2020 you will no
longer be able to access your online
account or pay your bill from the ICO
website.

For more information please also refer
to the ICO Transition Process webpage.

New Service
Transferring Service
Ending Service
How and Where to Pay Your Bill
Pay Online

https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/customer-accounts
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/node/4581
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/how-do-i-set-new-service
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/transferring-service
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/ending-service
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/how-and-where-pay-your-bill
https://www.indiantownfl.gov/water/page/pay-online

